From: Kris Nicholl

To: Mike Applegarth
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] High Density Development east of Wasatch
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 11:44:12 AM

Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 9:40 AM
To: Kris Nicholl
Subject: [EXTERNAL] High Density Development east of Wasatch

First, I would like to thank you for serving on the city council, which is a
sometimes thankless job.

Second, I do support the amendments to the Sensitive Land Overly
ordinances which will make it more difficult to place high density
development in areas which are not suited for such development,
particularly right on top of the Wasatch Fault.
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